
August 24, 2017 at 1:35:09 PM CDT 
 
Communication from the Aldermen from the 5th and 6th Districts to the Board of Parks, 
Recreation, and Cultural Services requesting removal of vegetation, weeds, and 
invasive trees along the bike trail abutting the overlook area on 6th Street and the bike 
trails north of the Zoo at the lake front.  
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Steve Smetana 
Alderman, 5th District  
City of Racine 
 
Sandy Weidner 
Alderman, 6th District 
City of Racine 

 


